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June 26, 2017 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RICHARD CORCORAN 
Speaker of the House of 

Representatives 

Re: Docket Nos. 160101-WS, In Re: Application for increase in water and wastewater 
Rates in Charlotte, Highlands. Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, Polk, 
and Seminole Counties by Utilities, Inc. of Florida 

Dear Ms. Stauffer, 

We have found the following scrivener's errors in OPC's post-hearing brief filed on June 
20, 2017: 

For Issue 7: The word "not" should be deleted from "Therefore, the Commission should 
ftet deny the inclusion of the project." This is the last sentence on page 16. 

Issues 44 and 48: The positions & arguments should be changed to: "Stipulated as 
reflected in Hearing Exhibit 262, titled: Proposed Type 2 Stipulations approved by the 
Commission." 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

ELS:bsr 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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